** NOTICE **

Due to coronavirus concerns and to
provide adequate time for the Town to
implement remote meeting procedures

contained in Governor Sununu’s recently
issued Emergency Order #12, the Planning
Board will convene on April 1, 2020 for the
sole purpose of considering an extension
for previously approved site plans set to
expire and to continue all applications to
the April 8, 2020 meeting



